
 

 Submission    
No 82 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PRIVATISATION OF BUS SERVICES 
 
 
 

Name: Mr Gary Mcgregor 

Date Received: 27 March 2022 

 

 



The changes to services significantly increase travel times for me near Malabar Beach and I 
now need to drive and park in the Sydney CBD. it would take me over an hour by public 
transport which is very slow for a suburb around 12km from the CBD. There are no express 
services from my locale and I would need to travel all bus stops to Kingsford then change to 
a slow light rail service with a relatively poor frequency for a key trunk service which 
everyone needs to change to (every 8min). I call for the reinstate of express services from 
Malabar Beach to the CBD and for all day express services to the CBD via Anzac Pde. I also 
call for a moratorium on any increases in urban density in this corridor while this poor level 
of public transport service is provided. 


